
                       

 

 

PRESS STATEMENT                  4 FEBRUARY 2014  

  

  

CCC ON HOLD, RECTIFICATION WORK  

TO COMMENCE IMMEDIATELY  
  

KUALA LUMPUR, 4 FEBRUARY – Joint Venture (JV) partners, UEM Construction Sdn 

Bhd and Bina Puri Sdn Bhd confirmed that they have yet to obtain the Certificate of 

Completion and Compliance (CCC) for its work package due to an unexpected issue 

which occurred recently during a follow-up inspection.   

  

The JV partners have discussed and are working with Malaysia Airports Holdings Berhad 

(MAHB), the authorities, consultants and architects to rectify the matter and rectification 

work will commence immediately.  

  

“Public safety is the main priority, thus we will ensure proper rectification works are 

diligently carried out. At the same time, UEMC-Bina Puri JV will work together with MAHB 

on the next course of action in regard to the issuance of the CCC and the commencement 

of Operational Readiness and Airport Transfer (ORAT).  

 

  

-ends- 

Issued by UEM Construction Sdn Bhd and Bina Puri Holdings Bhd; Contact Aishah Nor 

(aishah.nor@uemnet.com / 012 – 305 0160 / 03 – 2727 6495) or Surati Sujor (surati@binapuri.com.my / 

013 – 266 0207 / 03 – 6136 3333 ext. 3005) 
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